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While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 
Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to share his 
new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations with others 
leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Fred Vantrease – Cell: 615- 481-5123 call or text. Fred most recently served as pastor of 
Fellowship Baptist in Mt. Juliet.  
 
Jim Yates – Cell:  615-450-8866 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals   
615-218-4422 
 
Terry Fessler is available for supply – 615-444-8880 
 
Ronnie Pressley - 615-981-0346 
 
Scott Brown – Director of Missions; 931-412-3831 
 
Dan Coe - 1 (629) 251-2997 

 
 

 

 

 

Associational Bible Drills 
 

Sunday, April 13 
 

2:00 p.m. 
 

Round Lick Baptist Church 
 

Watertown 

Regional Bible Drills 
 

Saturday, April 26 
 

8:00 a.m. 
 

Belle Aire Baptist Church 
 

Murfreesboro 
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FBC Watertown seeks a qualified part time church 
secretary. 20 hours per week.  
 

Qualifications: 
● A Christian faith is required; may or may not 
be a member of FBC Watertown. 
● Pass a background check. 
● Proficient computer skills to include 
Microsoft Office Suite and/or equivalent. 
● Proficient use of email communication. 
● Basic understanding of bookkeeping. 
● Able to lift 20 pounds. 
● Familiarity with general office equipment. 
● Ability to effectively understand and 
perform church-related processes and duties. 
● Excellent communication skills. 

 

Competitive hourly rate. 
Contact Blake Hall (615) 403-3148 or  

Ken Malone (615) 330-1152 
 

 

          REGIONAL VBS TRAINING CLINIC 
 

                    March 1, 2025 
 

               10:00 am — 12:30 pm 
             

           Victory Baptist Church 
                  1777 Tate Ln, Mt. Juliet  

 
Contact Sharlyn Ricks for more information: 

sricks@tnbaptist.org 
 

           *REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 

                      BREAKOUTS ARE AVAILABLE! 
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Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
Wcba@wcbamissions.com 
 

Greetings WCBA friends & family, 
 February was such an incredible month of ministry on campus here at Cumberland and we are excited 
for the rest of the semester ahead! We will begin this month with our Spring Break Missions Trip to Sevierville 
Tennessee. We will work with several different ministries to help with both hurricane relief efforts as well as 
local food bank ministries. Our students will have the opportunity to share the Gospel & serve others. I cannot 
wait for the week ahead & to update you all on how God will move amidst our students on this trip! Last month, 
we had several great outreach events! For the first time, we hosted a galentines party at the BCM & we saw a 
huge turnout of athletes, international, & even some sorority girls show up. This was a huge win as it is often 
challenging to reach these groups! We also hosted a rock climbing excursion, movie night, coffee cart 
outreach, and a guy’s hang out! It is always so encouraging to see students bringing their friends to participate! 
On Tuesday evenings, we have been continuing throughout our Classroom Apologetics series, and we are so 
thankful for every pastor who has come each week to pour into our students! We have covered a wide variety 
of student chosen topics, such as, Why the Deity of Christ is Important, Marriage & Divorce, Fasting, What 
does it mean to be a Slave to Christ, & Relationships. After the message each week, we dive into discussion in 
small groups which have provided meaningful & thought provoking conversations amongst our students. It is 
incredible to see curiosity & excitement among our students as we dig into the Word. We are also so thankful 
for the churches who continue to provide our Tuesday lunches each week as it is always a significant blessing 
to our ministry! There are several spots left to fill, but make sure to sign up soon before they are all provided 
for! If you would like to provide lunch, please email cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com! 
 

 

Nathan Clark, Director 
Cumberland BCM 
Email: 
cumberland.bcm01@gmail.com 
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